
  away 0142 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take ({away}, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
{away}, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  away 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
{away} with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  bear 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, {bear} (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  carry 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), {carry}, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  doubt 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to {doubt},
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  lift 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, {lift} up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  loose 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, {loose}, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  make 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, {make} to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql
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  Philippi 5375 # Philippoi {fil'-ip-poy}; plural of 5376;
Philippi, a place in Macedonia: -- {Philippi}.[ql

  Philippian 5374 # Philippesios {fil-ip-pay'-see-os}; from 5375;
 a Philippesian (Philippian), i.e. native of Philippi: --
{Philippian}.[ql

  put 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
{put} away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  remove 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, {remove}, take (away, up).[ql

  take 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, {take} (away, up).[ql

  to 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make {to} doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt, put
away, remove, take (away, {up}).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear (up), carry, lift {up}, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  up 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away with, bear ({up}), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql

  with 0142 # airo {ah'-ee-ro}; a primary root; to lift up; by
implication, to take up or away; figuratively, to raise (the
voice), keep in suspense (the mind), specially, to sail away (i.
e. weigh anchor); by Hebraism [compare 5375] to expiate sin: --
away {with}, bear (up), carry, lift up, loose, make to doubt,
put away, remove, take (away, up).[ql
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